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June 16, 2022 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

 

Subject: Standing approval for continuing education for specified organizations 

 

During the June 2022 meeting of the Private Protective Services Board, the Board voted to grant 

standing approval for continuing education purposes to the organizations listed below. This 

means these organizations are not required to submit to the Board requests for continuing 

education approval for their regularly occurring conferences or training sessions.  

 

• North Carolina Association of Private Investigators (NCAPI) 

• North Carolina Insurance Crime Information Exchange (NCICIE) 

• North Carolina Association of Public Defender Investigators 

• North Carolina Polygraph Association (NCPA) 

• North Carolina Human Trafficking Commission 

• South Carolina Association of Legal Investigators (SCALI) 

• Florida Association of Private Investigators (FAPI) 

• International Association of Arson Investigators (IAAI) 

• International Protective Security Board 

• International Association of Security Industry Regulators (IASIR) 

• International Intelligence Network (Intellenet) 

• National Association of Security Companies (NASCO) 

• American Polygraph Association (APA) 

• World Association of Detectives (WAD) 

• International Association of Law Enforcement Firearms Instructors (IALEFI) 

• Comexposium Techno Security & Digital Forensics Conference  

• Global Security Exchange (GSX) 

• ASIS International 

 

 

 

 
   Paul Sherwin, Director 
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